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By email to: Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk 

 

24 August 2017 

 

Mr Obote Hope 

Planning Department, Camden Council 
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 
 

 

Dear Mr Hope, 

 

2017/3532/P - 24 HARLEY ROAD, LONDON, NW3 3BN 

 
I am writing on behalf of my clients at 26 Harley Road, with regard to the planning proposal currently being considered for number 24 Harley Road; 
referenced as 2017/3532/P. 
 
Based on the original drawings submitted to Camden Council, the potential overlooking affects of a roof terrace right up to the perimeter parapet closest 
to Harley Road were commented on and discussed with the neighbour at number 24 Harley Road and their agent. Following this, the applicant was happy 
to instruct for the setting back of the trellising, now evident in the amended drawings that have been published. With reference to the amended 
drawings, and the reduced impact by these proposals, the owners and residents of number 26 have no objection to the proposed extension, and are able 
to support the planning application. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss any of the matters raised within this letter.  
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Gurcan (Gooch) Ozyigit  RIBA 

Director 

For and on behalf of OWAL Limited trading as OWAL Architects 


